MMEA BOD Meeting Report – April 15, 2023

We had 3 great groups set to perform at the convention:

Pattonville High School Jazz Ensemble, directed by Denny McFarland
Saeger Jazz Band, directed by Shannon Crepps
University of Central Missouri Jazz Ensemble I, directed by Dave Aaberg

We heard from clinicians Dr. Bennett Wood, and Matt Henry – both excellent

All in all – a great conference!

Looking forward to hearing ensemble selections for next year. Please encourage colleagues to submit recordings.

Thank you,

Aaron Lehde
MMEA Jazz VP
